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Minnewaska Community Health Service

Thank you to our volunteers - you play a vital role and are much
appreciated by our wonderful residents!

National Volunteer Week - April
2025

January 19-25 | Activities Professional Week
March | National Social Work Month
March 10-14 | Long-Term Care Administrator's Week

The featured business for the Annual
Starbuck Chamber Banquet will be
Minnewaska Community Health Services! 

Starbuck Chamber 
Annual Banquet

Saturday, January 25, 2025

2025 Gingerbread House Comp Winner
Hoffman Senior Living

MCHS ANNUAL MEETING

JAN. 23, 2025

Minnewaska Community Health Services + Glacial Trails Memory Care would
like to give a HUGE shout out to the Gladys Ness Brang Foundation and
MCHS Auxiliary for their help purchasing our new Mobii interactive table
projection system full of custom sensory games. It has finally arrived and the
residents are enjoying all it has to offer!



Kayo Aslagson- Chairman
Minnewaska Lutheran Church

Peter Brandt- Vice Chairman
Trinity Lutheran Church

Bob Hendrickson- Treasurer
Member at Large

Faith Anderson- Secretary
St. John's Lutheran Church

Alice Reese- Director
West Zion Lutheran Church

Stan Stark- Director
Messiah Lutheran Church

Melody Sletten- Director
Immanuel Lutheran Church

Warren Hagestuen- Director
East Zion Lutheran Church

Robert Ranum- Director
Inherred Lutheran Church

Bruce Prause
Fron Lutheran Church

B o a r d  o f  D i r e c t o r s

Scholarships to further your
career are available for MCHS
staff. MCHS offers scholarships
to employees to get their CNA
certificate, LPN or RN. 

SCHOLARSHIPS
AVAILABLE!

The course of study must
lead to career
advancement.

Be employed with MCHS.

Work a minimum average
of 10 hours per week .
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Donations to
Home
Developement 

Minnewaska Home
Development Foundation
fosters an environment where
philanthropy efforts provide
amenities and opportunities
for our residents to thrive and
reach their highest potential.
Donations can be mail to:
PO BOX 40 
Starbuck, MN 56381

The funds we receivesupport our residents.Thank you!
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A HUGE thank you to all that donated to the
clock tower, we have met our goal on funds
and repairs are currently taking place!

Clock Tower - Pope County
Tribune Article

“We’ve seen exciting developments with the
Clock Tower,” Strom shared. “The electricians
have done incredible work. They removed
outdated electrical lights and abandoned
lines. Asmus Electric reinstalled the lighting,
adding photo sensors where necessary. They
also restored power to the top of the tower
and replaced the lights to illuminate the
clock faces.”
John Thomas, a horologist from Villard, has
also played a key role in the restoration.
“John worked on the clock tower motor and
mechanism,” explained Strom. “He replaced
gears and other internal components while
adjusting and tightening set screws. The
clock faces are now synchronized to within a
minute or two of each other.”

Read the full article in the paper or online:
https://pctribune.com/2024/12/iconic-clock-tower-
repaired-and-will-chime-again-soon/


